It has been another busy week at Millfields. Year 4 children are studying the Egyp-
tians in topic and literacy. To support their learning they have all enjoyed a session
with an Egyptian drummer and have been learning Egyptian dances. I'm sure you will
see some photos soon on the TV in the foyer. Derby class were invited to an exciting
story telling workshop at Pages book shop. They enjoyed listening to and joining in
with the stories and songs. Year 1 are continuing their studies of the Tempest through
drama storytelling sessions this week. They have been really getting to know the
characters in the play and have started giving Prospero a hard time. They have writ-
ten persuasive letter asking Prospero to free Ariel. We are very impressed with how
Y1 are able to access Shakespeare.

We have enjoyed observing the teachers teach this week. There is lots of exciting
learning happening and it was great to see so many children engaged and making
progress.

Thank you to all the parents that came to the reading sessions this week, it was so
good to see so many of you there learning about the way we teach reading. Thank
you for supporting your child at home. Please remember that if your child is not keen
to read to you it is still so beneficial to read to them and enjoy stories together. There
is still time to order phonics cards if you missed the meeting. Please see Rachel at
the front office.

Thank you to all the parents that have supported and encouraged their children to cre-
ate road safety super hero/mascots for our competition. Winners will be announced
next week. Thank you also for supporting the road safety drive and keeping yourself
safe by using the pavements. And crossing the road holding your child’s hand. There
are, however, some parents who are dangerously reversing their cars near the gate.
Please drive and park carefully around the school at pick up and drop off time.
Christmas is now just around the corner, it has been really good hearing the songs
being practiced. Don't forget the Christmas Fair next week and to book your child a
Christmas dinner if they are usually packed lunch.

And finally, CONGRATULATIONS to the football team who came 2nd out of 46 teams
in the Glyn Williams Cup football tournament—well done boys!

Have a restful weekend, best wishes, Jane
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